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ARMED STANDOFF 

AUBURN, ME – The Auburn Police Department is currently on-scene at an armed standoff on Main Street.  

Main Street from Elm to Court is CLOSED to all traffic. Additionally, Vine Street and Drummond from High to 

Main are closed. The public is advised to stay OUT of the area. 

A media staging area has been established at Community Little Theater, on the corner of Academy and High 

Streets. The first media briefing will be held at 11:45AM.  

 


